
 

 

 

 

Delegate Kumar Barve, Chair  

Environment and Transportation Committee  

6 Bladen Street, Room 251  

Annapolis, MD 21401  

 

 

Dear Chairman Barve:  

 

 

The Baltimore City Delegation received and reviewed, House Bill 

1362: Baltimore City – Use of Highway User Revenue for Traffic 

Function and Enforcement – Modification. 

 

The Baltimore City Delegation voted House Bill 1362 favorable on 

Friday, March 11, 2022.  

 

Please see the attached voting tally sheet. Thank you for your 

consideration.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Delegate Stephanie Smith, Chair  

Baltimore City House Delegation 

 


